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Dear neighbour,

We are writing to inform you of changes to the weekend construction working hours for the Schools 
at the Meadowbank Education and Employment Precinct project.

In line with the NSW Environmental Planning and Assessment (COVID-19 Development – 
Construction Work Days) Order 2020, during the COVID-19 pandemic, School Infrastructure NSW 
construction sites can operate on weekends and public holidays. This is to allow workers to abide by 
social distancing rules while on construction sites by distributing building work across the week.

Under this Order, work on weekends is limited to the approved weekday construction hours for this 
project. 

From Saturday 26 September 2020, work on Saturdays and Sundays can now be carried out on site 
from 7:00am to 6:00pm, if necessary.

School Infrastructure NSW will ensure work is considerate of neighbours with noise kept to a 
minimum. The extended hours will continue while this Order is in place. We will update you of any 
changes.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this important work.
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